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VCS Safeguarding Log Sheet

Dear Colleagues 
Safeguarding is Everybody’s Responsibility. As part of our remit Hackney CVS intend to support the VCS to Improve safeguarding practice across the children’s and adults sector. We have the following specific aims. 

· To support organisations to keep records of and report safeguarding concerns on time

· To create a smooth the referrals pathway for service users

· To increase access to safeguarding workforce learning and training

· To maintain to echo key safeguarding messages to and from public sector partners    

Tracking 

VCS colleagues are requested to use this template to keep track of the safeguarding concerns emerging in your work. The information will contribute to our overall understanding of safeguarding concerns identified within the organisation and across the voluntary and community sector.  It is important to use initial rather than the full name.   
Policy Influencing 

An anonymised summary with key areas of abuse and workforce concern will be shared with City and Hackney Safeguarding Children and Adult Board partners.

Please complete and return your Safeguarding Log by the first of each month for the attention of Kristine Wellington. Email safeguarding@hcvs.org.uk 

If you have any questions please contact Hackney CVS.  Thank you in advance 

Kristine Wellington
Head of Safeguarding Children and Families 

Kristine@hcvs.org.uk, 07534028144 
	Date


	Name of contact who raised the concern 

	Why 
	Define the type of Safeguarding Concern or abuse 

	What outcome does the service user want?

	Action Taken and by Whom
	Who else was informed

Line Manager

Safeguarding Lead
	Outline the Progress 
	What was the outcome? 
	What worked well  
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